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Virginians do not want nor need Medicaid expansion in VA.  ObamaCare would take 
away the rights of Virginians to make their own choices about their private health care.  
It would also make such care much more expensive for everyone and would leave 
many under insured or uninsured due to the cost. It would mandate what care is 
allowed regardless of one's doctor's recommendations, which is also detrimental to the 
individual.
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